

May 19, 2008

Zellmer Fromm, Agent Fromm/Tucker Collegiate Mobile Home Park, LLP PO Box 331 Skokie, IL 60076 Zellmer Fromm 6160 S. 6<sup>th</sup> St. Milwaukee, Wi 53221

Dear Mr. Fromm:

This letter is to notify you that your application for a mobile home park license for Collegiate Mobile Home Park at 6160 S. 6<sup>th</sup> St. will be heard by the Licenses Committee on May 28<sup>th</sup> at 8 a.m. in Room 301-B of Milwaukee City Hall. Milwaukee City Hall is located at 200 E. Wells St.

You will be given an opportunity to respond to and challenge any objections to the granting of this license and to present witnesses under oath and to confront and cross-examine witnesses under oath. You may also be represented by an attorney of your choice, at your expense. Your license may not be granted in the event that any objections are found to be true.

Sincerely,

James A. Pobl Ir Chair

James A. Bohl, Jr., Chair Licenses Committee

CCF 080164